
Durham Ballet Theatre Presents “Peter Pan”
Sponsor Information for All Performances May 17-18th 2024

The Carolina Theatre, Durham, NC

Friday, May 17th, 6:30 PM (Special Audiences Community Performance)
Saturday, May 18th, 3:00 PM and 6:00 PM (Ticketed Performances)

Durham Ballet Theatre is pleased to announce our annual performances of Peter Pan on May 17-18th,
2024 at The Carolina Theatre in Durham. We will offer our free performance for the Special Audiences
Community and their families on Friday, May 17th. Two ticketed performances will be held Saturday, May
18th. Durham Ballet Theatre relies on donations to fulfill our mission of increasing accessibility to the
performing arts in our community. We hope you will consider becoming a sponsor today.

Sponsor Rates

Sustainer $100 1 ticket
Tote Bag (must be picked up at any performance)
Program listing

Silver $250 2 tickets and Reserved Seating
Program listing
Pre-performance reception

Gold $500 2 tickets and Reserved Seating
One-half page color ad and program listing
Pre-performance reception

Founder’s $1000+ 4 tickets and Reserved Seating
Full page color ad and program listing
Pre-performance reception

Presenting $2500+ Custom Benefits Package

Payment to Durham Ballet Theatre, 608 N. Duke Street, Durham, NC 27701 or online at
https://www.durhamballettheatre.org/ and click “Donate.” Payment must be received by April 15th to be
included in the print program. Sponsor tickets will be held at the door. Reception information will be sent
by email. For questions please contact Larry Trachtman, Development Consultant, at
larry.trachtman@gmail.com.
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